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Smith Holly

From: june S <jbangus@steelinternet.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 2:29 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: Against HB2705, HB2706, HB2707

Please vote against HB2705, HB2706, HB2707 as they do not take into consideration the water users and stakeholders 

impacted.  They offer no benefits to Oregon or the typical water users in my area.  It is hard enough to make a living 

farming without having to fight tax paid  

representatives and bureaucrats.   It would be nice to see our  

representatives reduce costs and regulation burdens instead of increasing them.  Your help to stop these bills would be 

appreciated. 

Bob and June Sanders 

19355 Sprague River Road 

Chiloquin, OR   97624 


